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Knitting Club blankets at St Winifreds Care Home

It's been fantastic to see our St Winifreds Care Home Knitting Club up and running again, with a new face joining too.

Our ladies really enjoy the social aspect of the group, with some wonderful chats over cups of tea.

Everyone is excited to be knitting babies blankets for premature babies in our local hospital – how special to see such skill put to a

very worthy cause. Keep up the great work ladies!

 


